September 14, 2017

Dear Editor of the Journal of STEM Education,    
We request that this manuscript titled: Increasing Teacher Awareness of STEM Careers, be considered for publication in the Journal of STEM Education.  We believe that this manuscript combines sound educational research with effective teaching and learning practices to impact awareness of STEM careers among teachers and ultimately students through an integrated STEM education approach.  Due to the nature of the popularity of integrated STEM education approaches, we believe readers of this journal will have great interest this paper.
The following provides a review of the co-author contributions. While the lead author, J. Geoff Knowles, wrote much of the initial draft, Todd Kelley helped craft the theoretical framework as well as implications and recommendations.  Jeff Holland provided help in drafting and editing portions of the paper especially concerning the statistical analysis.  Each of the authors participated in development and implementation of professional development, research design, data collection, and data analysis.  All authors have read and approved the final manuscript. 
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Thank You, 
J. Geoff Knowles, Todd R. Kelley, & Jeff R. Holland

